
	
  

Mrs.Dicken’s 

Newsletter 

Thursday, Oct. 1st 

      Classroom News 

 

Please check your child’s 
reading logs. They are due 
EVERY Monday.  Check their 
blue daily folder! 

We still need several volunteers 
for library every other                                   
Wednesday! 

We made our scholastic goal!  
Can’t wait to see all the great 
free stuff we get for our 
classroom. Thanks for your 
support! 

 

Important Dates 

Fall Carnival: Oct. 
2nd 

 

Library: Oct. 7th 

 

Fall Break: Oct. 
15th – 23rd 

 

 

Be Respectful 

Be Responsible 

Be Safe 

Please make sure they are getting 20 minutes of reading each night!  Their 
reading logs go home in their blue daily folder! 

We are striving to work on filling other student’s buckets and working toward 
earning a classroom pet! 

Our classroom website is up and running check it out at : 

mrsdickenjrces.weebly.com 



	
  

What We’re Learning 
Reading: Read to Self, Read to 
Someone, Writing, Word Work, and 
Guided Reading Groups with Teacher. 

This week I introduced the author Chris 
Van Allsburg!  The kids are really 
enjoying his books! We will be doing an 
author study for the next few weeks! 

Math:  This week we worked on solving 
word problems!   

Writing: We just finished up a 
persuasive writing project and we are 
working on writing a piece from the 
perspective of a drop of water in the 
water cycle. 

Science: In Science we are learning 
about weather!  This week we have 

focused on the water cycle! 
 

 

Lunch Menu 
Monday: Beef Taco 
 

Tuesday: Lasagna 

Wednesday: Teriyaki Chicken  
 

Thursday:  Ranch Chicken 
Flatbread  
 

Friday: Hamburgers 

 

Snack Next Week: 

Mon: Elliott 

Tues: Daniella 

Wed:  Bring your 
own 

Thurs: Alex 

Fri: Karl 

The students read a book from Chris Van Allsburg 
that had a message about watching less TV.  Some 
of the kids are accepting the challenge to go a whole 
week without watching TV.  Good luck! 



	
  

	
  

	
  


